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Subject: Correction to Notice of Exemption for Lake County Water Resources -

Routine Maintenance Project 

To whom it may concern: 

This letter has been prepared by the California Department of Fish and Wildlife (CDFW) 

to request an update to the Notice of Exemption (NOE) for the following project: Lake 

County Water Resources – Routine Maintenance (Lake and Streambed Alteration 

Agreement Notification No. 1600-2021-0012-R2). 

The “Person or Public Agency Carrying out Project” section of the NOE is incorrectly 

listed as Sacramento County Regional Parks. CDFW requests the Agency be changed 

to Lake County Water Resources. 

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Ben Huffer at (916) 216-

6253 or by email at benjamin.huffer@wildlife.ca.gov. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tanya Sheya 
Environmental Program Manager 
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